
                               
 

  

          ANNEX A 
 

FOI DOF/2023-0126 
 

 
Request 
 
I was just wondering if there is any timescales with the EO2 recruitment for 
candidates that were successful at the interviews that had taken place in 
December 2022? When would these candidates expect placement letters? 
 
 
 
 
DoF Response 
 
I can confirm the department does not hold the information requested. 
 
There are no timescales for allocations from the EO2 General Service 
competition IRC 265817. At this time, NICSHR is unable to advise when 
candidates should expect to receive offer letters. 
 




